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Craig, Sondra

From: Dale Jacobson <dspacematters@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 4, 2024 10:30 AM
To: Craig, Sondra
Cc: Acklin, Tim
Subject: All Space Matters Inc   Hwy 16 project

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open aƩachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. *** 
 
 
I am requesƟng a 6 month delay, Please.   We are working our final details on project with engineer and Zoning. 
 
Please allow delay. 
 
Thanks, 
Dale Jacobson 
414-897-3500 


